
Secretary Lisa Davis and Volunteer Connie McClymont submitted an application to assist 

with the development of an e-commerce shop system for MTS Brisbane. 

The Viva Energy Role Model Grants Committee has approved a $5000 grant to help meet 

these costs. 

On behalf of the Viva Energy Community Ambassadors, Debbie Williams wished the 

Mission to Seafarers Brisbane all the best for a successful project. 

The project will get underway in early 2021. 

 

 


